
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 4, 2018 

 

 

Falun Dafa’s 26th Anniversary 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings to Falun Dafa on the occasion of its 

26th anniversary. I am delighted to learn about and share the guiding principles of the 

organization – truthfulness, benevolence and forbearance. 

 

I am pleased to congratulate you on your efforts to champion a better world. Through your 

work, you make us understand the importance of the spiritual dimension in our lives, which is 

essential to every facet of the human experience. Your work is of critical importance and you 

are truly defending the values of religious freedom, freedom of speech and freedom of 

conscience that Canadians hold very dear. 

 

I am glad to see that you are helping build a healthy, vibrant and engaging environment for our 

children, families and older adults. 

 

On behalf of the Government of Ontario, as the Member of Provincial Parliament for 

Scarborough-Guildwood, I would like to thank Falun Dafa for your many contributions to the 

community, province and country.  Your presence and principles improve lives and empower 

our residents to believe in the power of compassion, faith, truth and tolerance. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable celebration! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Hon. Mitzie Hunter  

MPP for Scarborough-Guildwood 


